
Sayyid Al-Hakeem: preparation for imam's appearance starts with project
adoption

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with the women organizational

leaders of Al-Hikma National Movement on 3/11/2023 and commended their strong determination and

high preparedness for the upcoming electoral challenges. His Eminence stressed the importance

of introducing to the public the goals and initiatives of Al-Hikma National Movement.

H.E. affirmed the need to pave the way for establishing a just state, symbolized by the awaited

Imam “May our sacrifices be dedicated to him”. H.E. drew attention to the Western world's

double standards in addressing the Palestinian issue, particularly in terms of freedom of

expression, human rights, and the values adopted by the West, with unfair blame being placed on

third-world countries.

H.E. affirmed that the support for Imam Al-Mahdi “may Allah hasten his honorable return” should

commence with implementing preparatory projects aimed at his intellectual, developmental, and

ideological emergence.

H.E. illustrated that Iraq has achieved numerous milestones and requires the involvement of

moderate and centrist forces to safeguard these accomplishments and attain political stability,

which, in turn, will lead to security, economic prosperity, and overall development.

H.E. stressed the fundamental role of Al-Hikma as a guiding project and asserted that the

events of the past two decades have demonstrated the significance of Al-Hikma Movement and its

close connection to stability. Numerous instances and milestones were referenced as evidence of

this.


